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The Canadian Delegation, Mr. Chairman, has
always been amongst those who stressed the impo%tance
Qf stabilizing, as far as possible, the budget of the
United Jations. We are fully aware that this 1s a
dynamic Organization, that it is a 1living and growin
?hing in a changing world and that absolute stabilizgti
is neither desirable nor possible. Nevertheless thereOn
- imite to the aesiviiips thas the Organization

d there are 1imits fo the

can usefully undertake and
tes can place at its disposal.

resources that member sta
To keep within those 1imits it is essential that the

principle of stabilization of expenditures be kept

constantly in mind.

estimates for 1955 there is
of stabilization. My

te the Secretary-General's
nas been to achieve

of expenditure other than

staff costs aﬁd.congratulates nim on the degree of
attained. We hope he will continue

In the over-all
budget, including staff costs, the Secretary-General
has of course gone peyond stapilization at the
existing level and has offected a net decrease in
expenditure of the order of $1,000,000.

ttee on Administrative

The Advisory Commi ‘
and Budgetary Questions recommends reductions in
the appropriations propose by'the Secretgry—ﬁeneral
totalling $420,000 . T intend to discuss
these recommendations in detail at this time, but
T would 1ike %o explain the pasic approach of my
delegation to the Advisory committee’s proposals.
Every year the Advisory committee reviews the budget
estimates in detail, to -8 degree that is not
practicable in this committee. We believe experience
has shown that it carries out this task with diligence
vinced that its con-

and ivity and we are con
g g not be 1ightly set aside. Although
a later stage, on

clusions shoul o e
we may have some commentsS,

partizular items in-the‘budget, my delegation will
support, in general, the Advisory committee's
recommendationse.
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